
GOOD NEWS UPDATE April 26, 2017 

 

Page 1 of 2 
 

Littleton Elementary  

The mission of Girls on the Run is to inspire girls to be joyful, healthy and confident using a fun, experience-based 

curriculum which creatively integrates running. This year, 26 girls from Littleton Elementary participated in Girls 

on the Run by training for and completing the 5K Bubble Run at the Goodyear Ballpark on Saturday, April 22nd.  

 

Estrella Vista STEM Academy 

Developing Engineering Teacher Leaders:  Teachers Selected to Participate in Engineering Study at ASU. As an 

engineering school, we developed a partnership with ASU’s Center for Bio-mediated and Bio-inspired 

Geotechnics. As partners, four teachers were invited to participate in a summer engineering study on inspired 

solutions to hazard mitigation, environmental protection and restoration, infrastructure construction, and resource 

development. Only nine teachers were selected to participate in this program and Estrella Vista is lucky to send 

four teacher researcher recipients! 

 

Estrella Vista 5th Grade Goes to STEM Camp! On March 13-15, 48 5th graders and 5 chaperones were led to Tonto 

Creek Camp by EVES 5th grade teachers. This was a 3-day, 2-night trip to Tonto Creek Camp, an outdoor based 

STEM-focused camp located in Payson, Arizona. While at camp, the students stayed in large cabins, ate meals in 

a dining hall and participated in 6 STEM modules. The 6 STEM modules included Lego Racers, Ecology Hike, 

Daytime Astronomy, Orienteering and a Low Ropes course.  
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